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Richardson County Budget & Tax Levy Hearings Scheduled
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners have set the date for the annual
public budget hearing for Tuesday morning, September 19th at 11.

The public hearing to set the tax request for the new fiscal year at a different rate
than the previous year will begin at 11:15.

The Board did unanimously approve the additional 1% budget authority for the
fiscal year 2017-18.

During a meeting with Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert the Board
approved a motion to enter into an agreement with Brown County, Kansas for
replacement of a bridge on the State Line Road. The cost will be a 50-50 split.

Huppert reviewed with Commissioners the possibility of replacing a motor

grader. He also noted the work hours for the Road and Bridge Departments
have changed to 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
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